
Friday, December 3, 2010  Mark Lassiter, Press Officer 
For Immediate Release  410-965-8904 
                                                                                                                                                                                      press.office@ssa.gov 

 

News Release 
SOCIAL SECURITY 

SSA Press Office  440 Altmeyer Building  6401 Security Blvd.  Baltimore, MD 21235  410-965-8904  FAX 410-966-9973 

 
Statement of Michael J. Astrue, Commissioner of Social Security, on Senate Passage of 

H.R. 5773 Designating the Operations Building as the “Robert M. Ball Federal Building” 
 

I am extremely pleased that the United States Senate has joined the House in passing legislation to name the 
Operations Building at Social Security headquarters in Baltimore as the “Robert M. Ball Federal Building.”  
Bob Ball was the longest-serving Commissioner of Social Security, and his dedication to the agency and its 
programs lasted until his death in 2008. 
 
I want to thank Maryland’s two Senators, Barbara Mikulski and Benjamin Cardin, for their leadership on this 
issue.  I also thank the Chair of the Committee on Environment and Public Works, Senator Barbara Boxer, and 
Ranking Member, Senator James Inhofe, who cleared the bill for Senate passage.  I look forward to the 
President’s signing of the bill. 
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